
Science Nutrition Lab 
Nutritional Informed Consent 

I am employing the services of  Science Nutrition and Dr. Jason Jumper, D.C., B.S. so that I 
can obtain information and guidance about health factors within my own control (diet, 
nutrition, and related behaviors) to nourish and support my health and wellness. 

I, the Client, understand that Dr. Jason Jumper is a Chiropractor -not a medical physician- 
and does not dispense medical advice, nor will he diagnose or treat any medical condition, 
but will provide nutritional support and nutrition education for an already diagnosed 
condition. 

I understand that Dr. Jason Jumper is a Chiropractor and does not dispense medical advice 
nor prescribe medical treatment.  Rather, he provides education to enhance my knowledge 
of  health as it relates to foods, dietary supplements, and behaviors associated with eating. 
While nutritional and botanical support can be an important compliment to my medical care, 
I understand nutrition counseling is not a substitute for the diagnosis, treatment, or care of  
disease by a medical provider. 

As a Chiropractor I am NOT A MEDICAL PHYSICIAN or a MEDICAL DOCTOR. I do 
not treat, cure, prevent disease. What I do is assist my clients in their desire to support the 
innate healing response of  their bodies by suggesting an individualized selection of  foods, 
herbs, nutritional supplements, relaxation, visualization, and exercise programs.  

 Methods of  nutritional evaluation or testing made available to me are not intended to 
diagnose, treat, prevent or cure disease. Rather, these assessment tests are intended as a guide 
to developing an appropriate health-supportive program for me, and to monitor my progress 
in achieving my goals.  

I, the Client, understand that information provided on the relationship between nutrition 
and health is NOT meant to replace competent medical care or treatment for any health 
problem or condition. I understand that a Nutritional Assessment and Evaluation is not 
done to define health as it relates to disease but as it relates to wellness.  

I, the Client, choose to improve my health by assuming greater self-responsibility to reduce 
or eliminate unhealthy behaviors that are contrary to my well-being. The Surgeon General 
(1990) estimated that 7 out of  the 10 leading causes of  death in America are related to 
lifestyle habits, diet, smoking, lack of  exercise, and substance abuse. They are the focal 
points of  our work together.  

Client Printed Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________ Date:______________ 

 Page  of 2 Science Nutri1on Lab Nutri1onal Informed Consent.1



Nutritional Informed Consent Continued Page 2 0f  2 

According to the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act, as amended, Section 201 (g) (1), the 
term “DRUG” is defined to mean: “Articles intended for use in the Diagnosis, Cure, Mitigation, 
Treatment or Prevention of  disease.”   

A Vitamin is not a drug, NEITHER is a Mineral, Trace Element, Amino Acid, Herb, or 
Homeopathic Remedy.   

Although a Vitamin, Mineral, Trace Element, Amino Acid, Herb or Homeopathic remedy 
may have an effect on any disease process or symptoms, this does not mean that it can be 
misrepresented, or be classified as a drug by anyone. The Vitamins, Supplements, Herbs, 
Minerals, Trace Elements, Amino Acids or Homeopathic remedies Dr. Jason Jumper uses 
have not been evaluated by the Food and Drug Administration.  Dr. Jason Jumper nor the 
products Dr. Jason Jumper uses is not intended to diagnose, treat, cure or prevent any 
disease. 

Therefore, please be advised that any suggested nutritional advice or dietary advice is not 
intended as a primary treatment and / or therapy for any disease or body system. 

Nutritional counseling, vitamin recommendations, nutritional advice, and the adjunctive 
schedule of  nutrition is provided solely to upgrade the quality of  foods in the patient’s diet 
to supply good nutrition supporting the physiological and biomechanical processes of  the 
human body.  Nutritional advice and nutritional intake may also enhance the stabilization of  
chiropractic adjustments and treatment. 

I, the Client, understand and agree that all sales are final and that no refund will be given. 

I, the Client, understand and I am informed that, as is with all Healthcare treatments, results 
are not guaranteed, that no cures are promised (or implied) results may vary and there is no 
promise to cure diseases or symptoms.   

I, the Client, agree to hold Dr. Jason Jumper, D.C., B.S., and Science Nutrition Lab harmless 
for claims or damages in connection with our work together. This is a contract between 
myself, Dr. Jason Jumper and Science Nutrition Lab and I understand that it is also a release 
of  potential liability. 

I have read, or have read to me, the above consent.  I have also had the opportunity to ask 
questions about its content, and by signing below I agree to the above-named procedures.  I 
intend this consent to cover the entire course of  care with Dr. Jason Jumper. 

Client Printed Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________ Date:______________
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